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The Berkshire Hills Civic Association met on April 10th 2013 to discuss upcoming 

and ongoing events. 

URGENT! BOARD MEMBERS NEEDED!  We are in need of people to help make 

decisions and changes concerning our neighborhood.  There are two vacancies on 

the BHCA board.  Please call Nancy Baker to volunteer or if you have any 

questions.  Her number is 432-3870. 

A sincere thank you to George Wirt and Kitty Statnick who both served on the 

board.  George served since 1999 and is moving to Silver Spring township.  Kitty 

has been a member of the board since 2001.  Their devotion to BHCA is much 

appreciated, they will be missed. 

Have petsitting or babysitting needs?  Call Kate McCracken at 432-4482! 

Dillsburg Kiwanis are selling blueberries!  $30 for 10lbs of blueberries.  Delivery 

will be the week of 4 July.  Call George Wirt at 432-1141 to place your order. 

The Bookclub will meet 29 May, 730pm.  We are reading American Heiress by 

Daisy Goodwin.  Come and join us!  We have a wonderful, relaxing time discussing 

the book and books in general!  We will be carpooling for this meeting.  Please 

call Christine Gibson (at 502-0015) for more information and/or directions. 

REMINDER AGAIN:  Pick up after your dog!  If your dog is doing his business 

ANYWHERE but on your property and you are not cleaning up after your dog, that 

is very inconsiderate of you.  Others should not have to pick up after your dog.     

Just do it, it’s the right thing to do.   

It’s time for YARD SALE!  Hoorah!  I’ts always so much fun to walk through the 

neighborhood and catch up with neighbors and pick up bargains at the same 

time!  Our yard sale will be on Saturday, 25 May from 7-1pm.   



The Fall Picnic will be held 15 September at 4pm at the pavilion in the park.  Meat, 

dessert and drinks will be provided.  Please bring a side dish to be shared and 

your own table settings. 

Speed.  Work is in progress to have a “Children at Play” sign on Ashley Dr. (beside 

the park) and the posting of more speed limit signs. 

As you all probably know, the bridge on Junction Rd. is in need of repair.  

According to the township, they will be starting repairs late summer.  Temporarily 

closing the road during the day but reopening it in the evenings. 

Dues will be collected beginning in May.  The collection box will be at the chalk 

board near the Baker’s mailbox.  Dues are still $30.  At the moment we have  80 

members – our goal is 100%!  Notification will be mailed shortly regarding the 

dues.   Remember, this is YOUR neighborhood – Berkshire Hills!  Everyone is 

welcome to attend our board meetings and we are open to suggestions.  We are 

looking for members!  

Happy Spring!!! 


